

Territory of Suam

Office of the Governor

Agana, Guam 96910

U.S.A.

34 FED 1980

Mr. Jimmy Dee c/o Guam Visitors Bureau Post Office Box 3520 Agana, Guam 96910

Dear Jimmy:

I wanted to take this brief opportunity to personally thank you for all of your efforts connected with the 1980 PATA Conference in Manila.

As you know, our "Guam Night" promotion during the PATA Conference was a smashing success by all accounts. It is obvious to all who attended that evening, that one of the highlights was your performance, along with Ms. Aflague's fine young dancers. Your dynamic approach to an audience, coupled with your excellent musical ability, brought the overall tone of professionalism that was a cornerstone of the overall promotion. While most applauded only your performance that evening, the First Lady and I also wish to applaud you for the endless hours of rehearsal effort that went into the fine production.

Thank you again for your assistance and continued support.

Sincerely,

PAUL M. CALVO